Eastern Oklahoma State College
Denmark Student Ambassador 
Information Sheet
The Denmark students will arrive on Friday, March 9th and leave on Friday, March 16th.
There will be activities that are planned throughout the week, both during the day and afternoon/evening. Den-Pals will be matched with Denmark students and responsible for helping them attend scheduled events. This is a great experience for both groups and will give both students the opportunity to build international friendships. 

Being a Den-Pal entails: 
· Attending the Den-Pal meeting prior to their arrival.
· Initiating an online relationship with your assigned Den-Pal via social media, email, etc.
· Meeting the bus when they arrive and helping them check-in and anything else they might need help with. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Taking Den-Pal to classes on designated days and attending activities-as you can. You are NOT allowed to miss class for an event.

